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Hello Bonnie,
 
Please accept this email as confirmation that we have exceeded our 45-day
window, in which the Oklahoma Ecological Services Field Office would
contact us with any issues they had regarding our online review of the
Endangered Species Act of 1973. We did not receive any feedback regarding
our Consultation Code, 02EKOK00-2019-E-04295.
 
Yakoke (Thank you),
 
Tracy
 
Tracy Horst
Director of Environmental Compliance
Environmental Protection Services
Division of Legal and Compliance
 
Choctaw Nation of Oklahoma
1802 Chukka Hina Drive
P.O. Box 1210
Durant, OK 74701
 
Office Phone: (580) 924-8280 ext. 4635
Mobile Phone: (580) 775-4231
 

 
Think Green! Do not print this e-mail unless necessary
 
This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed
and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure. If
you have received this message in error, you are hereby notified that we do not consent to any
reading, dissemination, distribution or copying of this message. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and destroy the transmitted
information. Please note that any view or opinions presented in this email are solely those of
the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Choctaw Nation.
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Living out the Chahta Spirit
FAITH = FAMILY + CULTURE




